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1 Purpose 
 
1.1 This report provides an update to the briefing paper previously submitted to 

the committee in March 2020 on the development of a health and wellbeing 
hub in Whitehill and Bordon. Committee members will be familiar with the 
background to this programme from our previous updates. 

 

2 Progress since last update 
 
2.1 Despite a short hiatus in meetings as a result of the the COVID-19 pandemic, 

we remains committed to the progression of the Whitehill and Bordon Health 
Hub. Since the previous update was provided to the HASC there have been a 
number of changes to the health and wellbeing hub scheme.   

 
2.2 This has enabled health partners to review how they can deliver services 

differently given the shift to more virtual consultations, and less reliance on 
face-to-face consultations.   

 
2.3 The developer, WBRC, has also looked at how the facility can be provided 

differently and has recently brought plans for a stand-alone two storey 
building, rather than a multi-use site with five floors of residential units. Both 
primary tenants Forest surgery and Southern Health NHS Foundation Trust 
are reviewing the latest plans to see where they may be able to better 
integrate services and share common accommodation.   

 
2.4 We are working closely with local authority partners East Hampshire District 

Council and WBRC is working up the financial model for the facility.   At 
present this does have a financial viability gap which we are working through 
collectively, and hope to have a solution in the next few months.  We will then 
be able to take a business case through the CCG approvals process.   

 
2.5 In the meantime health services continue to be provided from the local GP 

surgeries and the Chase Community Hospital. 
 
3 Recommendation 
 
3.1 The Committee is asked to note this update.  


